
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

RGS/45/2023-24 

September 9, 2023 

 

Combined Dispersal Routes for Senior and Junior School during Exam Days 

Nur - Prep 

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,                       
 
Greetings! 
 
We hope this message finds you and your families in good health. We would like to inform you about a 
temporary change in our dispersal procedures during the upcoming examination period. 
 
In our ongoing efforts to enhance operational efficiency and minimize disruptions during exam days, 
we will be implementing combined dispersal routes for both senior and junior school students. The 
buses will leave the school premises at 12.15 pm, as usual. This adjustment will be in effect from 
September 13, 2023 to September 29, 2023. 
 
We understand that this change may raise some questions or concerns, and we want to assure you 
that we have taken all necessary precautions to ensure the safety and well-being of your children 
during this time. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and support as we work to streamline our operations during this 
crucial period. If you have any questions or require further clarification regarding the combined 
dispersal routes, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Thank you for entrusting us with your child's education, and we wish all our students the best of luck 
in their upcoming examinations. 
 
 
 
 
Warm regards 
Team RGS 

 


